Gareth Rees – Clerk to Lockington Parish Council
Pasture House, 6 Front Street, Lockington, YO25 9SH
Mobile: 07768233352/e mail LPCClerk@outlook.com

April 1st January 2021

Mrs Amanda Clarke
Ridings Cottage, 
65 Front Street
Lockington
YO25 9SH 

Dear Amanda,

On behalf of Lockington Parish Council;

Lockington Parish Council wish to thank you most sincerely for your service and contribution over your time as Parish Councillor. You will have seen many changes over your tenure, and hopefully the majority were positive.

We feel sure that the Parishioners of the Parish, are very grateful for your efforts over the years. You have made a positive impact and improved your local community.

Enjoy your well-deserved Parish Council retirement, I’m sure you will have lots of plans to keep yourself busy in the years ahead (a “Womble” being one of them). 

I would personally like to thank you for the help you gave me, when I started the role of Clerk, and I will certainly miss your cheerful disposition.

Once again, the Parish Council wish to thank you most sincerely for your service to the local community.

A Grateful note of thanks is also published on the village website.
[bookmark: _GoBack](http://lockingtonparishcouncil.eastriding.gov.uk/home.aspx)

Sincerely



Gareth Rees on behalf of Lockington Parish Council
Clerk to Lockington Parish Council.
